


To / The Mayor and each Member of South Dublin County Council 
                                   
Re: Corporate Plan Annual Report 2019 

Dear Member,
The attached report on implementation of the Corporate Plan for 2019 is presented in compliance with section 134 of the Local Government Act 2001. The report is but a summary of the years achievements and should be viewed in the context of the monthly reports presented at each Council meeting. The 2019 report is the last of the current five year Corporate Plan. It has by some measure been a productive five years for this Council and credit should be given for the collective commitment and effort across the organisation, in this regard.
The recently adopted Corporate Plan for the next five year period to 2024, will follow through on the ongoing challenges, while shaping a better future for all of our citizens.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours sincerely,
[image: ]
Daniel McLoughlin
Chief Executive 
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